
 

 

 

 
 
Ref: MBE/DLE 
12 May 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Transfer to BGLC in Year 7 August 2020 
 
Hopefully you will have received an email we sent to you in April. As the summer term progresses we now 
wish to provide you with more information to support your child's transfer: 

● Welcome booklet 
● Guide for Parents 
● Parentpay login instructions ( see details on the rear of this letter) 

Both the email sent in April and the welcome booklet enclosed refer to important events that form part of 
the transfer process. The Parent partnership meeting scheduled for 29 June is an opportunity for you 
to meet with us and receive information. However, this year it will take the form of an online presentation 
to parents at 3pm on June 29th. More information and joining instructions will be sent to you the week 
before and the presentation will be made  accessible from our website. We may consider holding a 
meeting for a limited number of parents on the evening of June 29th but only if we are confident that we 
can do so safely. 
 
In the same way, it is difficult to say at this stage whether the learning camp days can proceed in July or 
whether we will have to make alternative arrangements. Therefore we ask for your patience in awaiting 
our announcement of final dates/plans/activities. We intend to issue ongoing information via email and 
also on our website, so please look out for further communications. 
 
Our priority is to ensure that every child that joins us has the best possible start to their school life at BGLC. 
We want you, as parents, to feel well informed and confident of our commitment to provide ongoing 
support and care for all students.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mandy Bearne 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 


